Patrick Therrien's Report — November 2021

Attended JLLRP Board Meeting to explain agreement needed for water and sewer
project as well as requirement for service fee.

Arranged for Tender process for 2022 gravel crush.

Arranged for Tender process for water/sewer project.

Spoke with Mayor regarding need for agreement.

Met with Fence Contractor regarding trail fence.

Met with adjacent landowner to trail for second time to map out route.
Met and spoke to Foreman regarding many municipal matters.

Telephone attendance with Wood Mountain councillor regarding haul route.



